## unty Commission—Minutes

June 20, 2012

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner Sam Gaskill- Eastern Commissioner Ronald G. Walker- Western Commissioner

Barbara Williams- County Clerk

## **GENERAL BUSINESS**

Bob Corcoran, County Floodplain Administrator, met with the Commission to update them on his activities.

Mr. Largent, County Custodian, met with the Commission to update them on the plumbing concerns at the jail. Mr. Largent made repairs on several sinks in the inmate areas & reported that there were 4 out of the five in that area working, with parts for the last sink on order. The toilets in that area are still working except for one that is to be inspected Friday by an industrial plumber.

Kathy Gorham, Juvenile Officer, met with the Commission to discuss the Juvenile budget.

Sheriff Evenson & Chief Deputy Bud Gow, along with payroll clerk Sheila Foreman & three state auditors, met to discuss some recommendations by the Auditors concerning payroll records.

Ed Fisher from Villa GIS, Assessor, Laura Pope, Jack Rickett, McDonald County Telephone Co., Kevin Wilson & Kathy Coates from the Chamber of Commerce, met with the Commission to discuss a possible update on the county website

## **ADJOURN**

Commission will reconvene on June 25, 2012

**SIGNATURES** 

Keith Lindauist

Sam Gaskill

Ronald G. Walker